
Yb R

Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of : October 3rd- October 7th

Wednesday 10.5- No School for SJPII 

Students – Teacher In-Service

Thursday 10.6- Progress Reports go home for all 

students

Friday 10.7- Mass @ 9:00am- 2nd - 6th grade students

Monday 10.10- No School for all KCFS students

Looking Ahead:

10.12- SJPII Open House- 6:00pm-7:30pm

10.19- PTO Dress Down for a Cause $1.00

10.20- PTO Meeting 3:00pm-MPR & Zoom

10.21- No School

10.24- Feast Day Celebration of Saint John Paul II-

Special Mass for K-6 students

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

We are now at the halfway point for the first grading quarter. 

Progress Reports will be sent home this Thursday. 

There will be no school this Wednesday, October 5th for 

SJPII students. The faculty will be attending a Diocese In-

Service in Meadville. School will resume on Thursday, 

October 6th. 

Please make sure your child has a coat or sweater with them 

for recess. Classes will continue to go outside daily for recess 

when they can. 

As a reminder, students are permitted to have water bottles 

with them daily. However, only water is permitted in the

classroom. All other drinks can be had during lunch time. 

Thanks for understanding. 

AVI News: The price of lunch will return to $3.50 as it was last school year. This price may increase in 

January. Please make sure the money sent in with your child is labeled with their full name, grade, and in a 

secure envelope. 

Family STEAM Projects Return: We are excited to bring the Family  Monthly STEAM Projects back to 

SJPII. The challenge for October will be sent home on Friday with students. Students are to complete one

challenge per family not individually per child. This is optional but we encourage all our families to 

participate. Projects will be displayed on tables outside the library for all students to see.

Library Memo: Library notices will  be sent home each week. Students will not be permitted to check out 

library books if they have not returned their books. Library fines are also listed on the notices and highlighted. 

Please mark the envelope with the fine money for the Library-Attn. Mrs. Shreves. Any questions or concerns, 

please contact Mrs. Shreves at mshreves@kennedycatholicschools.org. We are working on being responsible 

Little Eagles.

SJPII Service Club: The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, October 14th until 3:20pm.

Health Memo: Mrs. Perrico will not be in the building on Monday, October 3rd. Students will be sent home 

if they come to the office and are sick. 
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